
The Nutrition Department is excited to share the progress we’ve made as we continue 
moving forward and building a stronger program for our students!

Over the past few weeks since coming on board, our team has been working hard to 
bring organization and efficiency to the department. With the addition of a new 
Warehouse Supervisor, we carefully reviewed all existing products in storage and 
discovered nearly four pallets of expired items, some dating back as far as 2016. That 
outdated inventory has now been removed, and we are proud to share that our first new 
order has successfully arrived in the warehouse.

In addition, we recently launched our new inventory system, which will allow us to 
accurately track products and ensure that challenges like this never happen again. This 
is a huge step toward ensuring accountability, efficiency, and consistency across our 
operations.

We’re also thrilled to announce that six of our schools have been awarded the USDA 
Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Grant! Implementation begins next week, and we are eager 
to expand fresh, healthy choices for our students.

The Nutrition Department is excited about the momentum we are building and the 
opportunity to continue “Fueling Healthy Futures” for all of our students here in Minidoka 
School District #331.
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